
Arkansas Department of Human Services 

PO Box 8076 

Little Rock, AR 72203-8076 

 

 

Recipient name & address– will pull from mail file 

[Street Address] 

[City, ST  ZIP Code] 

 

Dear Recipient (pull from mail file) 

Federal Law requires the Department of Human Services to send this Form 1095-B to 

you. It is a tax document with information about health coverage during 2015 for you, 

your spouse or people you claim as dependents.  While it is important that you keep this 

form with other tax records, it is not necessary for you to attach it to your income tax 

return.  

Not everyone in your household may receive their form on the same day.  If you need a 

replacement form or believe you should have received a form  but have not by Feb. 5, 

2016,  the fastest way to get one is by printing one at www.getmy1095b.com.  You may 

also request a replacement form by calling us at (844)461-3860.  Allow at least two 

weeks for replacement forms to arrive in the mail.   

If you have questions about what you need to do with this form, you may call us at 

(844)461-3860. 

If your Social Security number is wrong or you disagree with the reported months of 

coverage visit your local DHS office. 

 

http://www.getmy1095b.com/

